
17th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At the end of year 11 a yearbook is made to commemorate the students time at Notley High School. 
This is put together by the yearbook committee and is contributed to by staff and students.  

The total cost of this is £20. This cost includes a hard back book which will be available to be 
collected on results day. Payment can be made via ParentPay, the link to which can be found on the 
school’s website. The deadline to purchase a yearbook is 30th April. Unfortunately, we will not be 
able to accept any payments for these after this date.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Burton 

RSL – Year 11 

 


